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April 28th, 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope the use of a school Chromebook was beneficial during the period of school closure, 
January to March, and subsequently. 
 
However, we now need the devices back in school to support pupils who are designated as 
Disadvantaged. I would therefore be grateful if you could return the device/s allocated to you 
earlier this year – it would be very helpful if these could be returned by this coming Friday, April 
30th. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Rose 
Headteacher 
 


